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This is just another tax on the people of Maine. Our electricity costs are already 
untenable now we would have another clean energy source costs go off the charts. 
Who does this help. Clearly not the citizens of Maine. Make it cheaper and more 
accessible and you will see our economy boom. STOP THIS MADNESS.


